IHCP bulletin

INDIANA HEALTH COVERAGE PROGRAMS

BT202560 MAY 13, 2025

2025 IHCP Provider Communications Survey through June 13

To help with evaluating its provider outreach efforts, the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) is requesting providers' feedback on IHCP communications and events over the past year, via an online survey. Providers may complete this online Provider Communications Survey any time between May 13, 2025, and June 13, 2025.

All answers will be kept anonymous. The IHCP will use providers' feedback to plan and improve future communication and events, such as IHCP Live webinars, the IHCP Roadshow and the IHCP Works Seminar.

Thank you for your time in helping us create a better experience for all.



QUESTIONS?

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584.

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION

If you need additional copies of this publication, please download them from the <u>IHCP Bulletins</u> page of the IHCP provider website at in.gov/medicaid/providers.

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe by clicking the blue subscription envelope or sign up from the HHCP provider website at in.gov/medicaid/providers.